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11 April 2020  

Statement on fake mobile application in Mainland China  

It has come to the attention of CLP Holdings Limited (CLP) that some unidentified parties 

have made use of the Chinese name of the Group “中電控股” and corporate logo to set up 

a fake mobile application in Mainland China, with the intention of soliciting financial 

investments.  

CLP hereby clarifies that the Group has never set up a mobile application with the name 

“中電控股” nor has it authorised any third party to develop such an application. The Group 

is not connected in any way with the aforementioned application. 

CLP takes the matter very seriously. The public is advised to refrain from downloading the 
aforementioned application. 

CLP is investigating the matter and has reported the case to relevant authority.  
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